
NOTRE DAME ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
1500 RALSTON AVENUE 

BELMONT, CALIFORNIA 94002

Raíces De Mexico
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, California 94303 
Attn: Maria Elena Varela

May 21, 1992

Dear Maria,

On behalf of all the families at Notre Dame Elementary and the 

N.D.E. Mothers1 Club, please accept our sincere appreciation for 

your performance for our Fiesta Primavera dinner and party on 

May 2, 1992. Your dancers entertained our guests with performances 

that reflected different Latin cultures.

Enclosed is a program with Raíces De Mexico duly acknowledged. 

Once again, thank you for supporting this event and our school.

The twenty dollar fee for retaping the floor covering will 

be issued shortly.

Sincerely,

Jan Murray 
Angela Norton 
Co-Chairpersons



St. Elizabeth

Catholic Community 
School

1095 Channing Avenue, Palo Alto, CA 94301 
Office 326-9004

May 7, 1992

Mr. and Mrs. Matias Varela
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Mary and Matias,

Thank you so very much for bringing the children of the Ballet Folklórico 
to our school in celebration of Cinco de Mayo. Please tell the children that 
everyone loved their performance and the teachers thought it was the best 
ever! In addition, we appreciate your providing this free of charge to our 
school. You also are a non-profit organization and suffer from the same 
funding constraints as ourselves.

Thank you and God bless you!

Very sincerely yours,

Melanie Maione 
Principal



Chris Cheshire
San Carlos Hometown Days 
1203 Edgewood Road 
Redwood City, CA 94062 
415-368-9210

Mayl8, 1992

Dear Parade Participant,

The San Carlos Hometown Days Steering committee wishes to thank 
you for your participation and support of our annual Hometown Days 
Parade held in San Carlos this last week-end. An estimated 10,000 
people lined the parade route to relax and enjoy you and/or your 
group.

For those of you who are members of Parade Sponsors, you will be 
happy to learn that Saturday's parade was sanctioned by Northern 
California Parade Sponsors and you will receive points for your 
participation.

Again, thank you, and hope to see you again next year.

Sincerely,

Chris Cheshire
Parade Chairman



City of Palo Alto
Department of Community Services

December 22, 1992

Recreation, 
Open Space & 
Sciences Division

Matias Varela
Raíces de Mexico 
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Matias,

On behalf of the City of Palo Alto Recreation, I would like to 
extend our sincere appreciation to Raíces de Mexico for 
participating in the Downtown Palo Alto Holiday Celebration.

On December 12, over 150 children and adults visited Santa 
Claus at Lytton Plaza. During the course of the afternoon, 23 
different community and cultural groups performed along 
University Avenue and surrounding streets, much to the 
delight of those hundreds of shoppers in the area.

I hope the group was able to enjoy some of the other 
entertainers performing at the event. Please find enclosed 
some pictures and programs. We look forward to working 
with you once again, and would like to extend our wishes for 
happiness and good health for the New Year.

Gráce Fagen 
Coordinator, Downtown Palo Alto Holiday Celebration 
City of Palo Alto Recreation

Sincerely,

Luce Stem Center 
1305Middlefield Road 
Palo Alto,CA94301 
415.329.2261 
415.321.5612Fax


